

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Belong Believe Achieve

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Simpson Head of School: Mrs K Evans



West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB
Telephone: 01934 822498
Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org
Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk

Monday 8th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

SEND update - September 2025

As you are aware, Mrs Jones joined our Banwell family last week as our new SENDCO. Over the next year, developing our SEND provision is a key school priority for us.

As part of our commitment to this and to support us with this work, Mrs Jones made a successful application for us to be become part of the PINS (partnership for inclusion of neurodiversity in schools) project.

To help us get access the right package of support for our school, we need your views. Please can you complete the survey below (*found on page 2* of this letter) by no later than <u>14th September</u> 2025.

A reminder that Mrs Jones has our first coffee afternoon on **Tuesday 9**th **September 2025 at 2.15pm in the school hall**. Please do drop in for an informal chat and opportunity to talk to us face to face. Mrs Jones working day will be a Tuesday but she will also be working a Monday for the remainder of term 1.

You can also email us directly on sendco@banwell.extendlearning.org and we will get back to you.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Roxanne Simpson

Executive Headteacher





















We have exciting news to share with our school community. We have been chosen to take part in a project funded by NHS England in collaboration with the Department of Education, North Somerset Council and North Somerset Parent Carers Working Together. This initiative will bring an investment to the school to help us support all learners and help create an even more inclusive learning environment.

By sharing your views you will help us understand how we could better meet the needs of your child. Your feedback will then help shape a bespoke package of support for the school.

Please click on the following link to access the survey before it closes on 14th September.

https://www.nspcwt.org/parentcarersurveypins

If you have any questions or would like more information, please feel free to contact North Somerset Parent Carers Working Together at <u>admin@nspcwt.org</u>







